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Breath Prayer: Lord, help me to trust you completely. 

 Please quiet voices, hearts, and cell phones in preparation for worship. 

Welcome—Psalm 123 
Prelude: “Theme from the Unfinished Symphony”  

Call to Worship  
“Tune Your Hearts That All May Hear” 

*Hymn #552 “Jesus is the Song” 
1 Thessalonians 5:1-11 

Prayer 
*Hymn #411 “Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus” 

Offertory “Come, Sweet Rest” 
*Doxology #253 

Anthem “Come unto Me”  

Sermon “Taking Risks” Matthew 25:14-30 
*Hymn #531“Redeemed” 

Benediction  
Parting Music “Glory Hallelujah!” 

 
 
*If you are able, please stand.  
If you are interested in joining Kilmarnock Baptist Church or making a public profession of faith, you may come forward 
during the final hymn. 

 
The flowers this morning are given in loving memory of Burns, Sharon, Estill, Goldie, Martha, 
James and Lauren, family members of Mike and Donna Swinney.  
 
The Pastor Search Committee will have a town hall meeting next Sunday after worship.  There 
will be a coffee hour as well. 
 
JOY will meet Tuesday, November 28th at 10:00am to make our annual Christmas gifts for our 
shut-ins.  We can use your help and the work is easy and fun!  Pizza and salad will be provided 
for lunch! 
 
It is time to order Poinsettias that will be used to beautify our sanctuary during the Hanging of the 
Greens service December 3rd.  The flowers will cost $9.00 each and can be taken home any time 
after that service.  Order forms are in the vestibules and can be given to the church office or 
placed in the gold boxes. Please have your orders in by Wednesday, November 29th. 
 
Please join us on Sunday, December 3rd after worship for a coffee hour in honor of Carolyn 
William’s birthday. We will have fried chicken and a birthday cake. Ham biscuits, your favorite 
casserole and other sides will be welcomed.  There will also be a basket for cards. 
 
JOY needs donations of wrapped candy which we will deliver to our shut-ins, along with the gifts 
we make.  If you can donate, there will be a box in the office starting November 19th through 
December 5th.  On Tuesday, December 5th, we will meet at 10:00am to package the candy and 
then go out to deliver the gifts and candy to each person.  Join us for these special 
deliveries/visits! 
 
Our annual Christmas luncheon will be held after worship on Sunday, December 10th 
Reservation forms are located next to the gold box in both foyers.  Please drop these in the box or 
give to the office by Sunday, December 3rd. 
 
"Imagine an angel in need...any age, gender, or race. Now consider a gift you might give your 
angel...a toy, a candle, a book, a pair of socks, a doll, a basketball, a scarf, a mixing bowl, nail 
polish or make-up, a CD or DVD, or maybe some jewelry or a watch. This year our church family 
is partnering with the Boys and Girls Club to reach as many angels as possible...all ages, 
genders, and races. If you would like to be part of this ministry to assist the Boys and Girls Club 
programs in building good character and productive citizenship skills, please consider doing the 
following:   think of an angel, purchase a gift or contribute a "never used/slightly used gift," 
to KBC by December 10th and your angel gifts will be taken to the Boys and Girls Club in time for 
Christmas. Do not wrap gifts and limit spending to $40 per gift.  Place your gifts under the KBC 
angel tree in the foyer. Thank you KBC family!! How many angels can you think of??"   
 
Thanks for your generosity KBC!  We were able to deliver 70 shoeboxes to be shipped to boys 
and girls around the world. 
 



Please Lift Up in Prayer…   Addy Ashburn (2 yr old with cancer), Toi Beane, Joan Beane, 
Ed Bosher, Martha Conkle, Karen Cox, Sharron Crandall, Oliver Crane, Carolyn Foster, 
Ida Gallimore, Steve Gallimore, Rylie Golgart (injured in the Las Vegas shooting), Bob 
Gray, Dr. Harnesberger, Don Headley, Mel and Betty Holmes, Betty Jones, William Kirby, 
Keith Mason, Helen Quillan, Margaret Ransone, Betty Rose, Edie Stackhouse, Lloyd 
Scott, Gwen Hawley Smith, Mavis Sullivan, Warren Sutherland, Joan Thomas, Danny 
Tobin, Brenda Watson, H.C. Watson, Jr., Billie Whitt and the Whitt family.  
 
Prayer and condolences…to Agnes Holloway and all the family on the loss of her 
husband and their father and grandfather, Ken Holloway. 
 
This Week at KBC…  
Today:           9:45am Sunday School; 11:00am Worship Service  
Tuesday:       4:30pm Alanon and Alateen Groups; 6:00pm Choir rehearsal 
  
Serving in worship today…  
Deacon of the Week:  Glen Burtner  
Organist            Edith Houghton 
Radio Room:    Gerald Abbott, Don Headley, Troy Pouchot   
                                           Nathan Spiers (YouTube) 
Church Info...  
65 East Church Street Twitter - @kilmarnockbc 
P.O. Box 99 Facebook & Instagram 
Kilmarnock, VA 22482 www.kilmarnockbaptist.org 
(804) 435-1703 info@kilmarnockbaptist.org 
Office Hours:  Monday through Thursday, 9:00am – 3:00pm 
 
11/12/17 
Worship Attendance—65 
Budget Giving—$6,026.00 
 
Food Pantry (11/15/17)  
40 Families served (115 people) 
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